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3rd March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reading Book Amnesty 
 
 
In Key Stage One we have noticed that our reading book stock is diminishing. Our guided 
reading books need to be in sets of six to allow each child to have their own book to read 
in school and to take home. At the moment several sets of books are short. As you can 
imagine this restricts the choice that particular groups have. 
 
Please have a look at home for any school reading books and return them in your child’s 
book bag or place them in the box next to ‘Lost Property’.  
 
Also, if you have any books that you no longer need and are willing to donate to the 
school, please can you bring them in and drop them into the school office. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Mrs Cheadle Miss Robinson Mrs Weatherby 
 
 
 
 


